C \_9 Item # \_25 Report No. 35 (cω)

Subject:

FW: Keele Street Planning Study

Council - October 20/15

From: Ciampa, Gina

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:22 AM

To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Subject: FW: Keele Street Planning Study

fyi

Gina Ciampa

Executive Assistant to Co

Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn lafrate 905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg 2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca



To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn lafrate's E-Newsletter, please click here

From: Caterina Principe [mailto:cprincipe@benemax.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 8:35 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Carella, Tony; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Iafrate, Marilyn; Racco, Sandra;

Rosati, Gino; Shefman, Alan

Cc: Ciampa, Gina

Subject: Keele Street Planning Study

Hello Honorable Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Councillors.

Councillor Marilyn lafrate has put forward a resolution to continue the Keele Street Planning Study. As a resident of Vaughan, directly affected by the intensification of Keele street, I ask that you please support and approve the continuation of the Keele Street planning study.

Thank you, Caterina Principe

Caterina Principe Benemax Financial Group T 905.707.0129 x 224 888.333.8907 F 905.707.0130 cprincipe@benemax.ca www.benemax.ca

1